
      

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Casa Josué 

      The first bedroom of the 

home has been successfully 

remodeled thanks to the tireless 

efforts of Joshua Everett, and to 

our givers who make this 

possible. We are beginning to 

do room number two, and we 

hope this year to complete 

three other rooms.  

     Our other goal this year is to 

begin our series of workshops to 

empower the Deaf men living 

there (Edgardo, Leonardo, 

Miguel, José, Noel & Alejandro) 

to leave the home prepared to 

live independent spirit filled lives 

in their respective communities. 

     In addition, continue to pray 

for the Deaf men in the ministry 

as we continue to model Jesus 

to them. Pray that we find 

moments to pour in their lives 

spiritually, and for our home 

Director Carlos Suarez to receive a 

fresh outpouring of the Holy Spirit to 

lead the men well.  

     Carlos continues to pastor his 

Deaf congregation at Horizonte 

church. We also ask that you pray 

for other Deaf leaders to rise up 

and work alongside Pastor Carlos 

to be able to continue in reaching 

the Deaf for Jesus in Ensenada. 

      

 

Word Became Flesh Global Newsletter 

So much has happened in the beginning of this year, and we are 

excited and expectant that God will continue to move among the 

Deaf community as we continue to sow seeds of love. We are 

reminded of this verse in Galatians 6:9, “let us not grow weary of 

doing good, for in due season we will reap, if we do not give up.” 

Here are the latest ministry developments: 

Families and Deaf individuals blessed with a relief package. Thank you! 

 

If you are a church or an individual looking for a place to serve, 

we ask that you prayerfully consider funding/working on our 

most urgent construction projects down here at Casa Josué. 

Send us an email for our list of available projects.  

 

Pastor Carlos Suarez of 

Horizonte Church, Ensenada 

UPDATES 

  NEW ROOM AT CASA 

JOSUÉ 

  FUTURE WOMEN’S 

RETREAT 

  ANA LIDIA UPDATE 

  INTERPRETING SERVICES 

CONTINUE 
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PRAYER REQUEST 

 

We are excited to announce 

that we will be planning our first 

Deaf women’s retreat on May 

27th to the 29th. Our goal is to 

be able to host 15-20 Deaf 

women. We are looking for a 

group of 5-10 volunteers to 

come alongside us to serve the 

women during the retreat. Pray 

that the Lord leads us to invite 

women who are hungry for an 

encounter with the presence of 

God. 
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Remodeled room at Casa 

Josué 

First WBFG Deaf 

Women’s Retreat 

 

Joshua & Sammy 

working at CJ 

A ministry of Angels of Love, INC. 

Hello friends, 

 



 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Miriam has recently moved out 

of Casa Maravillas, and is looking 

to become independent as she 

plans to marry her fiancé soon. We 

ask that you pray for her to 

receive a greater revelation of 

God’s love for her, and for her to 

grow into Christ-like maturity.            

     Meanwhile, Frances has been 

busy maintaining the facilites in 

hopes of God leading more 

women to the home. She has also 

been stepping into her role as an 

interpreter for several Deaf women 

in the community, helping them 

find jobs and guiding them 

through the paperwork to be able 

to be hired at a job interview.   

  

 

 

Pray for the Deaf in Ensenada, Mexico. 

Casa Maravillas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 MAILING ADDRESS 

Angels of Love, Inc.  

P.O. Box 406 

Tecate, CA 91980 

 

 

 

 

 

E-MAIL: 

wordbecamefleshglobal@ 

gmail.com 

WEB SITE: 

www.wbfglobal.org 
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“Ministry is simply 

loving the person in 

front of you. It's about 

stopping for the one 

and being the very 

fragrance of Jesus to a 

lost and dying world.” 

-Heidi Baker 
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HOW TO GIVE 

 By check: Make all checks out to ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. If desired, specify in the memo where 

it should go (Men’s House or Women’s House), who it should go to (Carlos Suarez, Frances 

Vázquez or Lucas Everett), or leave blank to be used where most needed. Mail to PO BOX. 

 Online: Go to www.wbfglobal.org to give in two ways 

o PayPal: Look for the PayPal button on our home page to give through this way.  

o Debit/Credit Card: You can give through the PayPal option even if you don’t have an 

account.  

ALL ONLINE DONATIONS WHETHER THROUGH PAYPAL OR CREDIT CARD WILL GO TO THE 

ANGELS OF LOVE, INC. ACCOUNT AND WILL BE USED WHERE MOST NEEDED UNLESS 

OTHERWISE SPECIFIED.  

 

If you have any questions about AOL and its ministries, please feel free to  

email Lucas Everett at Lneverett88@gmail.com or the official email for AOL, Inc. 

: wordbecamefleshglobal@gmail.com 

Love because of Jesus, 

The WBFG Family 

 

We had the privilege during 

Christmas in providing 

interpreting services for the Deaf 

during the Christmas pageant at 

our local church. We believe that 

inclusion is a must for every Deaf 

church member in every aspect 

of church life.    

     

Frances & Miriam 

 

Our ministry of access 

     In January, baby Jessica 

developed hydrocephalus and 

needed emergency surgery. 

Thanks to our generous givers, we 

were able to receive more than 

$3,000 USD to cover the surgery 

and ongoing medical care.  

     During this process, Frances was 

able to coordinate a meeting 

between Ana Lidia and an 

experienced Deaf mother, Rosa, 

to encourage her and giver her 

advice on being a new mother.  

    Recently we found out that 

baby Jessica might need another 

surgery to place a shunt to further 

alleviate the swelling in her head. 

An MRI scan showed that there is a 

cyst that needs removing and that 

there is possible brain damage 

done by the initial swelling. Pray 

that the baby receives full healing 

and restoration, and for us to have 

the wisdom in guiding Ana Lidia in 

her new season of life.   

  

Rosa talking to Ana Lidia 

 

Ana Lidia Update 

 

    We also have been very active in providing our interpreting services for 

Deaf individuals searching for a job and to gain fair access to the 

interview process, which has resulted in many getting hired, praise God! 

We are deeply grateful for all our supporters and prayer warriors who keep 

us going! Ministry is not complicated. It’s simply loving the one in front of 

you as you carry the presence of God. We pray that God opens our eyes 

to see the one in front of us! 
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